
This project is being coordinated by Samuel Brown, a 
retired library director. Please contact him with any 
questions. Email: cheshbrownsr@gmail.com, Cell: 
203-597-7181

Would you like to relive memories of 
reading a favorite children’s book to 
your children, grandchildren or from 
your childhood? Contact your local 
public library to see if this or other 
books are available to borrow
--there is no cost involved.

If you are unable to travel to your 
local public library, there may be 
other options for borrowing books. 
For example, someone may be able 
to borrow books on your behalf or 
your library may have a service  
that will deliver books to the 
homebound.


